
Ms. Vallarelli’s December Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents, 

 We cannot believe the end of 2024 is already here!  What a fabulous 

and exciting three months of school we have had so far.  Each student now 

has the routine of the day down which makes the transitions between each 

activity swift!  This is vital in the classroom so that we can have optimal 

learning time to explore new concepts.  Each student has really grown and 

flourished into their own individual person.  December is going to be filled with 

many more fun activities and crafts!  It will be a month where we focus on 

the importance of family, giving to others in need, and the story of Saint 

Nicholas.  Here are the themes for December: 

• Advent/Hannukah  

• Saint Nick 

• Gingerbread people 

• Stocking/ornaments  

Here are some important dates for this month: 

• 12/3 – Visit from Saint Nick! 

• 12/3 and 12/5 Parent Teacher Conferences 11:30 DISMISSAL 

• 12/9-12/13 Santa’s Workshop Sale 

• 12/19 Our Christmas Show! 

• 12/23 – 1/2 Christmas Recess 

May each and every family have a joyous holiday and a healthy New Year! 

Love, Ms. Vallarelli, Mrs. Hassett, and Mrs. Bona 


